

Tavistock Community Primary & Nursery School Plymouth Road Tavistock PL19 8BX

Thursday 9th June 2016

Dear Parents of Class 5,

You may have heard informally that Miss Jury has had an emergency operation this morning. I am sure you will join with me in wishing her a speedy recovery.

This absence was not anticipated and we were unable to plan supply cover in advance. However, we have been very pleased that Mr Maunder has been able to provide some temporary cover and the children have responded very positively to him. He will continue to be with the class tomorrow and next Wednesday (as normal Monday and Tuesday – Mrs Chalk).

From Thursday 16th June I am delighted that an experienced colleague, Miss Hirst will be able to teach the class Wednesday – Friday until Miss Jury returns. This will provide continuity and stability for your children.

All the planned events for this class will take place as normal and I will keep you informed if there are any changes. Please do not hesitate to see myself or Mrs Handel if you have any further queries.

Yours sincerely,

Lynnette Selbie

LD Selbie

Headteacher